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From: Pallister, Donna [Donna.Pallister@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 9:52 AM

To: Jeffrey Crawford

Subject: RE: Well Installation at Springfield Street

Jeff,

Sorry, the plan wasn’t very clear. The proposed wells are as follows:

Proposed MW-6 replaces ATC-3
Proposed MW-7 replaces ATC-2
Proposed MW-8 replaces ATC-5

I want to move the wells out of the open grassy space because this is being used for the students for recess. We would
rather have the wells closer to the fences where is there is less student traffic. It’s also hard to find the wells in the open
field when it is covered with snow. The new well locations will provide perimeter monitoring which is typical of what
is done at solid waste facilities.

Thanks,
Donna

From: Jeffrey Crawford [mailto:jeff.crawford@DEM.RI.GOV]
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 7:16 AM

To: Pallister, Donna

Subject: RE: Well Installation at Springfield Street

Please mark the new locations of ATC #2 and #3 on the map and resend.

From: Pallister, Donna [mailto:Donna.Pallister@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 3:56 PM

To: Jeffrey Crawford

Subject: Well Installation at Springfield Street

Jeff,
We will get the wells installed within the next two weeks. Let me know if there is a problem with the new locations.

Thanks,
Donna

Donna H. Pallister PE, LSP | Senior Environmental Engineer | donna.pallister@arcadis-us.com
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights,
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the
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intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this
e-mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein
is intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law.
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